
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 23rd March 2018 

       Upcoming events: 

A new set of My maths revision has been launched  for homework 

as many girls have completed the booster pack. Please ensure they 

are actively using these to revise for SATs. You will also find extra 

revision material on Purple Mash to support all subject areas.  

Enrichment Day 

Enrichment Day fun activities 

with year 6! Girls have  been tak-

ing part in fun activities from different coun-

tries and cultures.  

 

Next week we are learning:  

Maths:  Properties of Numbers and Calculations  

English: Reading comprehension practice. 

Writing: Story writing linked to The Lady of Shallot.  

Year 6 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at 96.85% Very Close! 

6.1: 98.89% 

6.2: 96.30%  

6.3: 98.47% 

Well done to 6.1  

Star students of the week: 

(6.3)  Isabelly &  Hafsa 

(6.2)  Krupa & Tayaba 

(6.1) Sarah H & Afreen 

Winners of £5 Voucher  for  

Progress in Maths: 

Sidra, Humaira and Sana.  

A pack of homework will be sent home next week for the Easter Holi-

days– please ensure that your daughter completes it. 


